

## **Happy New Year!**

Welcome to a new year everyone. We are so excited to start our journey into the second half of the school year. Our E1 students will be kicking things off with a field trip to the Mill City Museum next Friday. We also started the new year by welcoming our new Children's House preschool students! We are nearing the finish line for our DHS certification and this will open up the opportunity for families to apply for County financial assistance (CCAP) to help bridge the gap and make our program more accessible for ALL. Our winter testing session will begin on Monday, January 15th and we will use the results of our MAP Growth testing to guide the Montessori instruction in each learning space. As always, we are grateful for your partnership this year.

## Application and Enrolment Window is now OPEN!

Current families with any new to TRM students should apply via the appropriate link below. Please also pass this information along to potential new families. Information on our programming can be found on our school website. The application window will be open through Friday, March 8th.

We will hold an open house for new families on Wednesday March 6th from 3pm to 5pm and the live lottery will be held at TRM on Wednesday March 13th at 5pm.

K-5 families will be seated via the lottery. Preschool students will be seated on a first come first served basis. For more information visit the TRM website at:

https://threeriversmontessori.org/

**To Apply visit:** 

https://threeriversmontessori.org/admissions/



## **Reminder:**

- No school Monday, January 15th to observe Martin Luther King Jr. Day
  - Pathfinders also closed
- No school Friday, January 26th for a teacher workshop day
  - Pathfinders also closed